




































































































































































































To date, 37 local and residential small businesses have formally 
opposed this application. 

 
Quotes from community members: 

 
“Even if one adjacent landowner, who bought their property with the understanding that the zoning was 
meaningful and would remain in place, is not in favor of the zoning change - then that demonstrates 
“devaluation” and should be considered… We, like many of the homeowners in this vicinity, 
intentionally bought land surrounded by an adjacent RZ zoning because we wanted to have space and 
did not want to be in the vicinity of commercial development.” -Jacob and Mary Terrell 
 
“Thank you for this opportunity to present my reasons for opposition to this zoning change and my 
unequivocal opposition to the proposed mini storage project directly abutting my property… This 
conditional zoning change request is a type of encroachment that is detrimental to our community and 
our quality of life… Putting a storage business in the middle of a respected residential community 
smacks of a commercial developer putting profit before people… My family and I used one of the 
overabundant (3-4?) storage facilities nearby when we needed that type of service. My tenants, if need 
arises, also have reported no hardship, no lack of choices nearby and no price gouging. We do NOT need 
another mini-storage business… Please protect our quality of life in our neighborhood. Vote no on this 
“for profit, not for people” project.” -Mary Mahoney 
 
“We own a storage facility about 0.5 miles from the applicant location and will be directly impacted if it 
were to be developed… Our community is not in need of another self storage facility. There are far more 
storage facilities in the area than are needed already. Our storage facility has seen continued decrease 
in business since the new ExtraSpace next to the Walmart and the renovations were done to the 
Starpoint Storage facility… If approved, it will be detrimental to our small business and the rural 
character of the area.” -Bill and Judy Akridge  
 
"A proper balance of retail and services should be our goal for this part of Chatham County. While I am 
in favor of growth, I recommend caution regarding growth with abandon. Let’s agree that we have 
sufficient self storage in our immediate proximity, and find other, more productive and beneficial zoning 
for his part of the Walmart-influenced 15-501 corridor.” -Cody Shive 
 
“I urge for you to not disregard the facts and to not go against the prescribed policies and procedures of 
the County and its adopted Ordinances when casting your approval or disapproval of this application. 
The supporting facts are being presented to you that show that this application does not meet the 
prescribed requirements as adopted by the County to be granted the rezoning and conditional use for 
the development of the self storage facility… The proposed development is not either essential or 
desirable…The proposed development will impair the character of the surrounding/adjoining areas and 
will be detrimental to the welfare of the community… None of the goals and objectives of the Land Use 
Plan for the Neighborhood Commercial area are met via this application…” -Michael Mansson  
 
 
 




